
March 23, 2015 
 
Dear Sheeso, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Hnub Tshiab: Hmong Women Achieving Together, I want to express my sincere appreciation 
for your support of our fourth annual fundraiser, “Celebration of a New Day for Hmong Women” on March 19, 2015. 
Thank you for donating the following silent auction item, valuing $90.00: Pair of Men and Boy Hmong Bowtie. With the 
community’s support, we successfully raised over $10,000 to help build sustainable funding for the organization’s work. 
 
Since its inception in 1998, Hnub Tshiab continues to be a catalyst for lasting cultural, institutional and social change to 
improve the lives of Hmong women and girls. Hnub Tshiab remains committed to focusing on four core areas: coalition 
building, providing leadership development for Hmong women, serving as a Hmong Women’s Think Tank through 
research and information sharing, and filling service gaps through our equity programs.  
 
Hnub Tshiab is a 501c(3) not-for-profit organization and your contribution is tax deductible. Our federal tax identification 
number is 20-8964738. Please keep this written acknowledgment for your tax records. 
 
Please email us if you have questions at infoathmongwomenachieve@gmail.com and follow us on face book at Hnub 
Tshiab: Hmong Women Achieving Together. 
 
Thank you again for your support.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Jewelly Lee 
Board Member 
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